
Help Needed – Year 2  

Ad Astra to Haymoor Walk  

 

Year 2 will be walking to Haymoor Junior School to 

take part in a range of transition activities. Therefore, 

we are asking for your help walking the children to 

and from Haymoor. 

 

While the children are completing their activities, tea 

and biscuits will be provided for you. Alternatively, you 

can quickly pop back home if you wish to do so.  

When: 

Friday 9
th

 June 2023 – 1pm to 2.50pm 

Friday 16
th

 June 2023 – 1pm to 2.50pm 

Friday 23
rd

 June 2023 – 1pm to 2.50pm 

Tuesday 11
th

 July 2023 – 9am to 11am 

Where: We will walk from Ad Astra to Haymoor and 

then back again. 

If you can help on any of the days, please let your 

child’s class teacher or the office staff know. 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 


